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Dates for the Diary 

 
Mon 2nd June School Open 

Tues 3rd June New reception intake visiting 

Wed 4th June Year 6 multisport festival 

Wed 4th June Residential meeting 3.45pm 

Thurs 5th June Year 4 footgolf  

 
 

School Wrap Bookings 

Please ensure you have booked your children into school 
wrap and not just drop them off in the morning – we are 
increasingly finding children turning up who are not 
booked in! This is becoming more difficult to manage as we 
plan the staff ratio’s according to how many children are 
booked in for the sessions. 

Please also note that wrap opens up at 7.45am and 
children should not be dropped off before then as the staff 
need time to set up etc. 

Our focus for Worship is  
Compassion 

Headteacher Awards and Value Stars 
 

Well done to the children below who have received 
our honesty badge for this month. 
 

Reception – Elian 
Year 1 – Edward 

Year 2 – Zayn 
Year 3 – Ellie 

Year 4 – Hugo 
Year 5 – Max 

Year 6 - Sienna 

  

MAY DAY 

 
It was amazing to see so many people supporting our 

Mayday celebrations. It was a great afternoon and 

the children enjoyed performing all of their dances. 

The sun was shining for us too. It was lovely to 

welcome back Sadie and Cosmo our May Monarchs 

from last year who crowned this years ones. Toby 

and Josie. A big thank you to everyone who helped 

to make the afternoon memorable for the children.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2 SUMMER ATHLETICS FESTIVAL 

 

 
 
 

 
The Year 2 children went to Daventry athletics 

Club to take part in a variety activities. The 
children had a lovely time and worked well as a 

team. 
 

SCHOOL EMAILS 
Could we please remind you to send any emails to 
school to the office@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk 

email address only and please do not send to multiple 
addresses.  Thank you. 
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